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Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

5 March 2025 

Kori Frauenheim 
Westlands Water Quality Coalition 
P.O. Box 5199 
Fresno, CA 93755 

APPROVAL OF WESTLANDS WATER QUALITY COALITION'S QUALITY 

ASSURANCE PROJECT PLAN AMENDMENT FOR THE 2025 WATER YEAR 

Thank you for your 25 November 2024 submittal of the Westlands Water Quality 
Coalition's Quality Assurance Project Plan Amendment for the 2025 Water Year (2025 
QAPP Amendment). 

Central Valley Water Board staff and the State Water Resources Control Quality 
Assurance Officer have reviewed the 2025 QAPP Amendment and determined it 
contains the required elements identified in the Monitoring and Reporting Program for 
Waste Discharge Requirements General Order R5-2014-0001-08 and the QAPP 
Guidelines cited therein. 

The 2025 QAPP Amendment is approved. If you have questions regarding this letter, 
please contact Mathew Jian by phone at (559) 445-5567, or by email at 
mathew.jian@waterboards.ca.gov. 

 
For Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 
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